
 
 

May 12th, 2022 

 Prepared by John Gibson 

 

April 13th – May 11th 2022 

Operations Report 

 
 

April 13th Collected the annual compost samples and sent out to the Soil Control Lab for analysis. 

April 19th PumpMan installed a new coupler assembly on the 75np effluent pump and realigned the unit.  

April 20th Recirculated sodium thiosulfate in the East holding pond until the chlorine residual tested within 

permit limits allowing GCSD to discharge to the creek. 

April 21st Started discharging recycled water to Atascadero Creek.   

April 25th Sewer lateral inspection for 2601 Edison St. issued certificate of compliance. 

April 26th Sewer lateral inspection for 3129 Brush St. Issued certificate of compliance. 

May 2nd Met with Bryan Posson, the new vineyard manager for Jackson Family Wines. Jackson Vineyards will 

be starting frost protection and irrigation and in need of recycled water to fill their storage pond. Pressure tested 

the line and notified Bryan of a pvc repair needed next to their storage pond. May 5th after the pvc repair was 

made GCSD began filling Jackson’s storage pond. 

May 3rd Brelje and Race Laboratory responded to my inquiry about missing sample analysis from our priority 

pollutant report. B&R takes full responsibility for the missing analysis and had new sample bottles ready and 

delivered the next day. Notified Justin Mcsmith at the Water Board of the mishap and he gave an extension for 

submitting the report.   

May 4th Newly hired plant operator, Sean Bernard started training. 

May 9th Completed clearing out brush and debris around the plant well site. Installed new insulation and taped 

around well piping. Well site is now ready for a cover to be installed. 

May 10th Cleaned out the chlorine room and began inventory of parts needed to convert the original gas 

chlorine system over to sodium hypochlorite and bring the analyzers back online.  

 

   


